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Groveland Elementary

Innovate. Inspire. Excel.

Dear Groveland Families

| hope this note finds you all safe and making the most of this difficult time. The Groveland Staff
continues to put in tremendous time and effort to make the transition to our e-Learning Plan as
smooth as possible. We are grateful to you, the families, for the work you have put in already to
make this possible.

The District e-Learning Plan is included at the bottom of this email. It will explain how the e-
Learning Plan will work when it starts on April 6th.

Please take a few moments to watch this short video update and read through the reminders
below before looking over the plan.

1. Take a deep breath. We are with you. Our staff stands ready to help you and your family
on this new adventure.

2. Continue to prepare for the first day on April 6th. Practice some daily routines, establish
a quiet area for you child to study and make sure you have the materials you will need.

3. Know that we will start off slowly. Be ready to give teachers feedback if you need
additional support. We are here for you and your family.

4. We will be sending tips in the coming days to help you get ready for the first day.

We are together in this. Please continue to reach out to me with questions or concerns. Let us
know how we can serve your family during this challenging time.

Shoulder to Shoulder,
Andrew

District E-Learning Plan
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